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Myself and my husband, John Mills, are strongly in favor of SB 1589.  There needs to 

be some regulation of Wave Boats due to their serious impacts on other recreation 

users, river habitat and private property.  We hope you will give your full support to 

this important bill.  The river is for everyone and one group of users should not be 

able to impact other users to the degree they are presently.  Thank you for your 

support. 

Patricia Kubala 

 


